

Administration: Suite 206 (707) 463-1859 Transportation Planning: Suite 204 (707) 234-3434

September 24, 2018

To: MCOG Agenda Mail List

From: Janet Orth, Deputy Director / CFO

Subject: OCTOBER BOARD MEETING CANCELLED

* * * * * * * * * * * *

Please be advised that the October 1, 2018 MCOG Board of Directors meeting has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items requiring discussion and action.

MCOG's Chair and staff respect the value of Board members' and others' time and travel distances to attend the meetings. With this in mind, we are deferring all pending business to the next meeting.

NEXT MEETING: Monday, November 5 – Location TBA. A transportation tour to Laytonville is being planned, as agreed in our recent calendar amendment, pending some logistical questions. Notice of the meeting location will be posted and circulated at least one week prior to the event.

For more information, refer to www.mendocinocog.org,* or contact me at 463-1859 or by email at orthi@dow-associates.com.

^{*} Please follow link to our temporary new site address: https://mendocinocog.specialdistrict.org/.